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Dear Mayor Halliday and distinguished city council members, 

 

This is to inform you that as of October 18 I am resigning as a co-chair and a member of 

DBIA. 

 

I thank you for the opportunity and in putting your trust in me for this role. 

 

It was a great opportunity to serve Hayward's Downtown business community and being 

part of many programs and events. 

 

I also would like to thank the staff of Economic Development office for their support. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Sid Hamadeh 

 


